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Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Duct bank installation near bus stops on 
the east side of Fremont Station. 

Estimated Start Date  

Saturday, August 10, 2013 

Estimated Duration  

Two weeks, including Saturday and 
Sunday 

Impacts  

Reconfiguration of vehicle entrances and 
exits as well as bus circulation routes. 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm 
Saturday and Sunday, August 10th, 11th,  
17th and 18th 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 

Construction Notification #47 
 
Duct Bank Installation to Include Saturday 

and Sunday Work Starts This Weekend   
 
 

August 7, 2013 
 
As part of the BART Warm Springs Extension, installation of duct 
banks will begin on the east side of Fremont Station on Saturday, 
August 10, 2013. For this work, all bus stops located in the 
westernmost lane will be temporarily relocated to the other lanes 
for the weekend only.  This work will require two consecutive 
weekends, with bus stops returning to their usual locations during 
the week. In order to minimize the bus displacements, work will be 
done during the hours of 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
 
Residents and passengers can also expect temporary construction 
related noise, dust and traffic impacts. BART will monitor noise and 
dust and will work to minimize any inconveniences to the 
surrounding community. 
 
We appreciate your patience during construction. If you have 
questions regarding these activities, please contact our project 
information line at (510) 476-3900 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  
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